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Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for agreeing to appear at the committee's Census Awareness
Forum in Corpus Christi this Monday, March 17. The meeting will begin
at 10:00 a.m. in the Commissioner's Courtroom at the County Courthouse,
901 Leopard Street.

The main purpose of the meeting is to conduct a public forum on the 1980
Census and the importance of encouraging public participation in the
census effort both for reapportionment purposes and to maximize receipt
of federal funds to Texas.

A tentative agenda is enclosed. If you need to testify at a particular
time, please let us know, and we will try to accomodate your schedule.
It would be helpful if you could provide a written outline or copy of
your remarks.

We look forward to visiting with you. If you have any questions or
comments, please let me know.

Sincerely,

014
Tim Von Dohlen
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